
Sponsors’ Week is back!  

Luncheon Dates 

May 8th, 9th &10th  

Sponsors’ Night show 

May 11th  

“It takes a lot of love to make a Heart Sacred” 

    -Michael Doyle  
Dear Sponsors, 

 It has been a long time since Sacred Heart School has been able to open our doors, 

welcome you in, and say “Thank You”. It is with great joy that we announce the return of 

Sponsors’ Week! You are invited to sit with the children you sponsor for a pizza lunch on either 

May 8th, 9th, or 10th and/or come to see our Sponsors’ Night show on Thursday, May 11th. More 

details are included in the RSVP section of this letter. We hope to see many of you during this 

special week. Our show is dedicated to the life, love, and work of Father Michael Doyle.  

God Bless!  

- Janet Williams  

SH Principal  

              
RSVP: 

jwilliams@cspschools.org 

Ph: (856) 963-1341 

Fax: (856) 963-3551 

Mail: Sacred Heart School  

 4th & Jasper Sts. Camden, NJ 08104 
 

 

 
Name:        Name of child you sponsor:     

 

 

Luncheon: 11:30am (please report to the school first)  

 

  I will not be able to attend. 

 

  I will attend Monday, May 8th  

 

  I will attend Tuesday, May 9th  

 

  I will attend Wednesday, May 10th  

Please indicate how many guests will be attending       

 

Show: Thursday, May 11th at 7:00pm  

 

  I will not attend the show. 

 

  I will attend the show  
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